
 

   2014 ushers in a new era for 
Environmental Protection, Inc.  
Since 1980 EPI has served the 
geosynthetic industry from its 
original facility in Mancelona, MI.  
Beginning in January, EPI will be 
operating from a newly renovated 
and significantly larger building 
located in Traverse City, MI. 
 
   Our expanded facility gives EPI 
new capabilities for fabrication 
and provides many new 
possibilities for growth, product 
improvement and development.  

Pictured above is the EPI 
renovation crew who have been 
working diligently to update and 
prepare our new home. 
 
   QUALITY IS EVERYBODY… 
 
   EPI’s brand new quality control 
lab has been integrated into the 

center of our geosynthetic 
fabrication process.   

1567 W South Airport Road 

  
   By making our QC lab central 
to every employee’s daily tasks, 
EPI continues our commitment to 
producing the highest quality 
products and providing the very 
best customer service.  
 
   Please update your records for 
our new mailing address.  All of 
our phone numbers and email 
addresses remain the same. And 
additionally, our website is also 
undergoing a major upgrade and 
renovation.  Watch for more 
announcements on this in the 
coming months.   
 
For more information give us a 
call toll free at 1-800-OK-LINER. 
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